
    
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 It’s that time of year again!  Our holiday concert is fast approaching.  

The Holiday Concert performances will be on Thursday, December 8th.  Your 

son/daughter has expressed interest in playing their instrument for the pre-

program portion of our concert. 

 Pre – program players must currently be taking music lessons and 

therefore should discuss with their instructor what holiday song they should 

begin preparing for our school concert.  It is very important that practice of 

their music begin now. 

 If your son/daughter is interested in performing please fill out the 

bottom portion of this letter and return it to MRS. LUECK no later than 
Monday, November 21st.    
 Your child also should be prepared to play their piece for his/her 

music teacher by Monday, November 28th. Please have your son/daughter 

bring their music/book to school and ask them to perform during his/her 

music class. Some children may have already done this as noted below. Thank 

you for your help and I look forward to hearing your child play! 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   

 

My son/daughter _______________ has my permission to perform for the 

pre-program portion of Howard’s Holiday concert on Thursday, December 

8th. I understand that they are to select a piece as soon as possible and 

beginning practicing.  I also understand that they are to bring their music 

sometime before Monday, November 28th so that Mrs. Lueck may check 

their progress.  Also, please check morning or afternoon for your child’s pre-

concert performance. You are welcome to attend either performance.  

 

___________________    ___________ 

Parent/Guardian signature   Date  
 
_____morning concert (9:30)  ______afternoon concert (1:30)  


